
  

 

October 24, 2021 

Reply To: Roberto De Pasquale 

Direct Dial: 416.864.1366 

E-mail: rdepasquale@foglers.com 

Our File No. 203893 

 

VIA EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 3219  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Re: Application for an Electricity Generation Licence by 2825411 Ontario Inc. (the 

"Applicant") to the Ontario Energy Board ("OEB") – Decision and Order EB-

2021-0172 (the "OEB Decision and Order") 

In accordance with the OEB Decision and Order, this letter serves as a confirmation to the OEB 

that the commercial transaction between Quixote One Wind Energy Corp. (the "Vendor") and 

the Applicant was completed on October 1, 2021 and that the assignment of the FIT Contract 

from the Vendor to the Purchaser has taken place. As requested, please find enclosed a copy of 

the FIT Contract between the Independent Electricity System Operator and the Applicant.  

Please let us know if you have any questions or require any further information. We look 

forward to receiving a copy of the electricity generation licence once issued. 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Roberto De Pasquale 

 

 

 


